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Hayden Lake water company will expand

Boise - The Idaho Public Utilities Commission approved a request by Bar Circle "8" Water Co.
of Hayden Lake to expand its service territory by 65 acres to provide domestic water service to
approximately 13 five-acre lots.

The developer of the property, RaYmond Vaudreuil of Hope Realty, has agreed to pay all line
extension costs of about $73 860. The proposed subdivision is directly adjacent to the current
Bar Circle service area and requires only a line extension across Ramsey Road to tie into the
water system.

The Kootenai County water company serves about 145 customers.

A full text of the commission s order, along with other documents related to this case, are
available on the commission s Web site at www.puc.idaho.gov . Click on "File Room" and then
on "Water Cases" and scroll down to Case No.BCS- 04-

Interested parties may petition the commission for reconsideration by no later than Feb. 21.
Petitions can be delivered to the commission at 472 W. Washington 81. in Boise , mailed to P.
Box 83720 , Boise, ill , 83720-0074, or faxed to 208-334-3762.


